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QUESTIONNAIRE ON THE ASSOCIATION
1. What do you expect from our Association? Is the Association up to your expectations? If yes, how?  If no, why? 

2. What are the new fields or activities in which the Association should be or become active?

3. According to you, what kind of services it should provide to its members?

4. How do you perceive the international visibility of the International Association of Penal Law? How could we improve it? 

5. Do you visit our Website frequently? How would you improve it?

6. Should the structure and format of the Congresses / Colloquia be revised? In which way? 

7. Would you have any proposal in order to improve the functioning of the Association regarding National Groups? Should we particularly intensify our activities in certain Regions? Which ones? 

8. Should the Association establish stronger relationships with Institutes and Centers in the world? In which way? Would you have any particular proposal?

9. Do you think that the Association should make an effort of democratization? In which way? 

10. Should the rules of elections be changed? The rules of election of the Board of Directors, of the Presidency, of the Young Penalists? In which way?


11. What are your suggestions to improve the management of the Association?

12. Do you have suggestions to seek public or private funding to support the Association? Are you able or willing to assist in raising funds for the Association?

13. Would you have further comments or proposals?

QUESTIONNAIRE (IRPL)

The Revue Internationale de Droit Pénal / International Review of Penal Law / Revista Internacional de Derecho Penal is the medium of the International Association of Penal Law. It is meant to be a scientific forum of reference contributing to the development of ideas, knowledge and practices in the field of penal sciences. The Review is nowadays published by Éres, a French publishing house. The editing of the articles of the Review is done by the Directors and Chief editors of the Committee of the Review.

It is of vital interest for the Association to maintain the Review as a distinguished source of reference in the field of penal sciences also in the future. A number of  members propose to revise the editorial management of the Review in order to make it more professional. The Committee would like to consider all the proposals of the members with a view to improve the management and quality of the Review. Therefore we kindly request you to answer the following questions:

1. Should the Review publish volumes devoted to a single topic or volumes containing diverse articles?


2. Should the Review in your opinion be linked to the Congress and its preceding preparatory colloquia, or not?


3. Do you have any suggestions/remarks concerning the lay-out or the structure of the Review?


4. If the editorial management of the Review was to be given (under contract) to an external publisher, which level of control should remain in the Association’s hands?


5. Are you willing or able to assist in raising external funds for the Review?

We look forward to your reply and thank you in advance for your kind cooperation. 

Send please your ideas and proposals by mail or by the post to the Secretary General of the Association, before the 30th December, in the following address:

M.Helmut Epp

Parlament
A-1017 Vienna
e-mail : aidpepp@nextra.at
